
CORRIGENDUM 

 
With reference to Auction Notice issued by this Institute on 

18
th

 February 2017(Ref. No.4-87/ST/2016-17/Auction/IV ),  it is 

hereby informed that due to some administrative reasons, the 

date of Auctioning of unserviceable items (both E- waste and 

general waste) has been postponed to 25
th

 March, 2017. Now, 

the Auction will be held on 25.03.2017. The Sealed Tenders 

shall be received up to 1.00 p.m. on 25.03.2017 and the same 

shall be opened at 3.00 p.m. on the same day in Committee 

Room No. 314 of CIFE New Campus. All terms & conditions 

stipulated in the tender document shall remain unchanged. The 

list of articles to be auctioned also remains unchanged. 

 
The Director, CIFE Mumbai reserves the right to accept to reject 

any or all tenders without assigning any reason thereof. No 

correspondence shall be entertained in this regard. 

  
  
                                                Asst. Administrative Officer (S) 

 


